
Preston Park Monthly Ward Update 
 PCSO Rob Bartholomew – 39789 

Ward Update 

Ward Priorities 

The following issues have recently been highlighted as key concerns within the Preston 
Park area: 

• Youth anti-social behaviour (ASB) in Preston Park 
• Speeding on Preston Drove and Surrenden Road 
• Thefts of pedal cycles 

In response to these concerns, I will be increasing patrols in and around Preston Park. I 
also plan to deploy the Speed Indicator Device on Preston Drove and Surrenden Road to 
monitor and deter speeding. 

Please continue to report any concerns via the Sussex Police website or by calling 101. 
Your reports help shape our local policing priorities and ensure we’re addressing the 
issues that matter most to you. 

Community Engagement – Ward Days & Meetings 

I’ll be holding regular ward days over the coming months, where I’ll be visible around the 
park and available for a chat at the Chalet Café during the times below: 

• October 24th – 10:00 to 14:00 
• November 28th – 10:00 to 14:00 
• December 17th – 10:00 to 14:00 

Please do stop by if you have any questions, concerns, or just want to say hello.  

I'm also keen to attend community meetings and visit local schools, nurseries, 
community centres, and businesses. If you’d like to arrange a visit or meeting, please 
get in touch by calling 101 and quoting PCSO Bartholomew 39789. 

 

Preston Park Ward Information 

You can stay informed about local updates, news, and crime statistics for the Preston 
Park area by visiting the Sussex Police website: 



 Preston Park | Your area | Sussex Police 

Incidents of Note 

There have been several recent incidents involving drivers being stopped for anti-social 
or dangerous driving. These remain a focus for ongoing patrols and enforcement 
activity. 

Thank you for your continued support in helping to keep Preston Park a safe and 
welcoming community. 
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